
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

We are planning an outstation trip for students of Grade VI to XII during the Winter Break

tentatively from Tuesday, 3rd January 2023 to Sunday, 8th January 2023. Kindly acknowledge the

details given below.

Kindly submit the consent alongwith the amount latest by Wednesday, 9th November 2022 so that

the bookings (Train) can be done accordingly.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal

CIR/JPS/GEN/0100

01st November, 2022


